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June 18, 1980

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region I

' 631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Attention: Mr. Boyce 11. Cr.ter, Director

References: (a) License No. DPR-3 (Docket No. 50-29)
(b) USNRC Letter to YAEC dated April 17, 1980

I&E Bulletin No. 80-09

Dear Sir:

Subject: USNRC IE Bulletin No. 80-09; "llydramotor Actuator Deficiencies"

As required in reference (b), we are providing the follo ing information.

'

We have determined that there are no ITT General controls All-90 or Nil-90
series llydramotor Actuators used in safety-related systems at the Yankee
Atomic plant. We, therefore, plan no further action with regard to this
Bulletin.

We trust that you find this information satisfactory; however, should you
desire additional information, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

YANKEE ATOMIC ELECTRIC COMPANY
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D.\j:. Moody 1tP
Manager of Operations
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